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RESPECT • COMMITMENT • SELF-DISCIPLINE 

 

Dates to Remember 
March 29-April 6: BIS is closed due to Spring Break. 
April 7: BIS resumes from Spring Break.  
April 9: Deadline to return envelope of progress reports to school. 
April 11: Science Expo at BIS for Grade 6-12.  
                Last day to purchase the student BIS Yearbook 18/19.  
April 16: Professional Development Day for staff, all students released 
at 12:00 pm (No KG After-School Club). 
April 17: Last day to complete the PTA survey. 
 
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

Parent-Teacher Association 
The deadline for completing the PTA survey has been extended until Wednesday, April 17th. Click here to fill the 
PTA candidate form if you are interested in holding an office for Al-Bayan International School's PTA.                 
Voting begins on April 22 and ends on April 25. 

 

Presentation at BIS  
On Wednesday 27, 2019 Mr. Hussain Hilal, Islamic Teacher gave a 
presentation to parents about “The role of parents in the behavior of their 
children and the importance of parents and school working together in the 
best interest of our students”. Thank you to all parents who attended and 
asked really good questions and gave some useful suggestions.  

Parent-Teacher Conferences  
Thank you for attending and signing up “online” for our last Parent-Teacher 
Conferences. We appreciate your taking the time to meet with teachers and 
we hope that our conferences were able to provide you with some valuable 
insight into your child’s progress in school. We look forward to our continued 
partnership throughout the remainder of the school year. We had an amazing 
turnout. Your involvement and engagement is needed and appreciated. 

Sunday - Crazy Hat Day 

 
 
 

 

Monday - Jersey Day 

 

We wish all our students and their families a fun-filled and happy time this spring holiday and looking 
forward to seeing you all on April 7th, 2019. 

 

 
 
 

Tuesday - Hero Day 

 

Wednesday - Mismatch Day 

 

Thursday- Lounge Day 

 

Farewell Teacher  
We farewell an amazing teacher – Ms. 
Emma who has contributed greatly to 
our school and worked hard to build 
strong and positive relationships with 
her students in grade 4. Thank you for 
everything, we will miss you! 

Overall Attendance for 3rd Quarter  
Attendance continued to remain a high priority for BIS and we are very 
proud of the commitment. BIS attendance for the 3rd quarter was 95 %. 

BIS Upcoming Field Trips  
April 10: Field Trip for Gr. 12 to Sheikh 
Abdullah Al-Salem Cultural Centre.  
April 14: Field Trip for Gr. 9 to Cozmo.  
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